
Anyone can attend this meeting free of charge. 

There is a fee of $25.00                                                                           
for members of the Nantucket Builders Association                               

and $50.00 for non-members, only if you want to receive the       
Continuing Education Credits, which is payable in full with a 

completed registration form. 

To register, please complete the attached Registration Form. 

Remember anyone can attend free of charge, the fee only applies 
if you want the CEU credits. 

 

 

Nantucket Builders Association 
Presents our Regular Monthly Meeting and 

 a Continuing Education Course 
for all Construction Supervisors Licensees 

How to Re-Frame the House: An Energy Perspective 

Thursday November 8, 2012 
Starting at 6:30 PM at Miacomet Golf Club 

Complimentary refreshments & cash bar 
 

This workshop has been approved by the Massachusetts Board of Building Regulations and Standards         
for 3 credits for Continuing Construction Supervisors Education –                                                                                   

1 credit in Code Review, 1 credit in Energy and 1 credit in Business Practice. 

 
In this workshop, you will get an “Understanding of Existing Frameworks for Building 

Better, More Energy Efficient Homes – Then Digging Deeper to Find What Really 
Matters”. This workshop will be presented by Tom Barnes and Andy Buccino. 

 
Main Topics that will be covered: 

- Existing Frameworks, including Building and Energy Codes 
- Building Science 
- The Role of Energy Efficiency and Alternative Energy 
- Business, Money and Incentives 
- Best Practices on Nantucket – now and for the future 

 


